
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Andy Kersting <Andy.Kersting@cumuPus.com >
Sent:

	

Friday, June 30, 2017 9:38 AM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

RE: WNCV BSTA-20170103ABN granted 1/10

Hi Dale - The purpose of this email is to inform you that station WNCV(FM), Shalimar, Florida (Facility ID 73395), has
returned to full licensed operation. The above-referenced STA is no longer necessary.

Andy

From: Dale Bickel [mailto:DaIe.BickeIfcc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 7:36 AM
To: Andy Kersting <Andy.Kersting@cumulus.com >
Subject: WNCV BSTA-20170103ABN granted 1/10

Letter attached. Dale Bickel dale.bickei@fcc.gov
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